
Parent Information – Friday 28th May 2021 
Thank you to everyone for observing all our guidance about keeping everyone safe on the school site.  
These arrangements will continue unchanged for the time being, as there is no change in the 
government guidance on how primary schools should operate from 17th May. 

 
This is a very short weekly update, as there is lots of information in the newsletter attached! 
Also attached is a letter about Forest Schools which is starting after half term for  
Peregrine Class – Tuesdays 
Kingfisher Class – Wednesdays 
Woodpecker Class – Thursdays 
Heron Class – Fridays 
 
Important note – children who have hot school dinners after half term will need to take their 
own water bottle to the lunch hall with them. Please make sure all children have their bottle 
every day. 

 
Y5/6 PATE’S GRAMMAR SCHOOL OPEN MORNINGS 2021 

You are invited to a student-guided tour of Pate's Grammar School and a presentation by 

Russel Ellicott, Head Master. This will be an opportunity to see the school on a working day, 

meet staff, ask any questions and find out more about the entrance test.   Booking is essential 

(via the school website).  Please be assured that reasonable safety precautions will be made 

with regard to smaller group sizes and social distancing.  We ask that family group sizes are 

kept to a minimum.  Children are welcome! 

DATES OF OPEN MORNINGS: 

Year 5 Open Morning Monday 12th July 2021 

Year 6 Open Morning on Thursday 9th September 2021 

Please book places via our website: https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/patesgs 

Please email Yvonne Shelmerdine - yshelmerdine@patesgs.org - if you have any 

queries. 

NB: The Annual Open Evening will take place on Tuesday 5th October.  Details will 

be published over the coming weeks. 

 
Weekly Update from TT Rockstars 
 
KS1 – top ten most correct answers this week 

 

 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_YWMyMTA1OTctOTUxMC00MzUyLWEwYzItZmViYmNjN2U3M2Fm%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%222e98ed55-402e-46b9-bb19-2fd8184c8256%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22485cb81a-ffac-401b-8a45-e2e32f4e98c9%22%2c%22IsBroadcastMeeting%22%3atrue%7d
https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/patesgs
https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/patesgs
mailto:yshelmerdine@patesgs.org


KS2 – top ten most correct answers this week 

 
 

TT rockstar class competition results 

 
 
 

Pupils who have improved their speed on TT rockstars this week 

First Name Maths Band Year group Improvement in speed 

Aiden Class Nightingale Year 2 -3.27 

Mckenzie Class Swift Year 4 -2.69 

Lucas Class Swift Year 4 -2.38 

Jonah Class Sparrow Year 2 -2.07 

Vibisha Class Skylark Year 3 -0.6 

Todd Class Swift Year 4 -0.59 

Willow-Rose Class Swift Year 4 -0.44 

Riley Class Swift Year 4 -0.41 

Fearne Class Heron Year 6 -0.28 

Max Class Swift Year 4 -0.27 

Skye Class Skylark Year 3 -0.14 

Kyler Class Swift Year 4 -0.12 

Trinity Class Swift Year 4 -0.12 

Veronica Class Peregrine Year 5 -0.11 

Max Class Peregrine Year 5 -0.09 

Maria Class Peregrine Year 6 -0.05 

Levi Class Swift Year 4 -0.05 

Jack Class Swift Year 4 -0.04 

Myles Class Jay Year 4 -0.04 

Chloe Class Heron Year 6 -0.03 

Emily Class Heron Year 6 -0.02 

Jenson Class Peregrine Year 5 -0.01 



It is great to see a year 2 pupil at the top of this leader board – great work Aiden! 

League table for accuracy this week 

Class 
% 
Accuracy 

Class Skylark 96.51 

Class Heron 94.40 

Class Sparrow 94.28 

Class Peregrine 94.11 

Class Woodpecker 92.80 

Class Swift 91.37 

Class Nightingale 91.03 

Class Kingfisher 90.51 

Class Jay 90.09 
 

Great work Skylark class being the 

leaders on accuracy for another week! 

Nice to see the trophy in LKS2 this 

week.  

 

Best regards 

Mrs Haroun 

Maths Lead 

 


